
 
                                   Friday 7th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Here at The Willows School, we always welcome new ideas and feedback. We would 

be interested to know if your child has a favourite dinner or lunch that they love to eat 

at home and you think is something we could incorporate into our School lunch 

menus for the Autumn term. This could help give all children a further varied selection 

of foods to try and enjoy. If you have any suggestions, then please email them to 

office@thewillowseyc.org.uk . 

 

Water bottles 
Please fill your child’s drink bottle with water only; no squash, juice or fizzy drinks and 

also write your child’s name clearly on the water bottle.  
 

Contact Details 
If you have a change in your home or email address, work or mobile phone 

number, please let the school office know.  If your child is unwell or has an 

accident, it is very important that the school is able to contact you in an 

emergency.  

 

Nursery Places Available for September 2021. 
We have a few Nursery places available for September 2021. If you know anyone in 

the local area who might be looking for a nursery place, please ask them to contact 

the School Office. 

 

School’s Website: Parent App 
Have you downloaded the School Spider App which is linked to our website and 

allows you to receive and return information directly to and from the School? 

 

If not, click on this link: https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create 

Enter the email you have registered with the Willows School; select the 

Willows School and Early Years Centre from the drop down list of schools 

and click Send Link.  You will be sent an email from School Spider asking 

you to set up an account with a password. 

 

We have attached a quick guide to the newsletter to help you if you prefer to 

download the link through the App Store or Play Store.  Please note that parents will 

be asked to book their appointments for parents’ evenings in the week beginning 14th 

June by using this App.  But we will send more information about parent evening 

appointments in the next couple of weeks.  

 

Eid 
If your child celebrates Eid with your family, please complete a request for leave form 

which is available from the school office. 

mailto:office@thewillowseyc.org.uk?subject=Lunch%20Menu%20Suggestions
https://parents.schoolspider.co.uk/account/create


 

Breakfast Club 
We are really pleased that Breakfast Club is getting more and more 

popular.  If you are new to Breakfast Club or thinking about using it, it costs 

£2.50 or £1.00 for Pupil Premium and your child can have a really good 

breakfast of toast, choice of cereal and a drink. You will just need to bring 

your child to the school office from 8:00am and we will take them through 

to the hall.  

 

Parking outside School 
Please do not park on the grass, roundabout or on the zig-zag lines 

outside the school entrance.  Please use the parking spaces opposite 

the School, or possibly park a bit further from the School and walk from 

the car to the gates.  We have asked a traffic warden to visit the 

school to monitor the situation. 

 

Diary Dates  

 

Attendance 
 

W/C 26th April 2021 

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 76.3% 

Rec. Hedgehogs 96.6% 

KS1 Squirrels 93.3% 

KS1 Rabbits 99.1% 

KS1 Owls 98.1% 

Total attendance                      97.7% 

 

 

Friday 7th May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 
Owls Class Film Club  

Friday 14th May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Rabbits Class Film Club – please book your child’s 

place in the school office 

Friday 21st May 
3.00pm – 

4.45pm 

Squirrels Class Film Club – please book your child’s 

place in the school office 

Friday 28th May  
The Willows World Book Day – children can dress up as 

their favourite book character 

Friday 28th May  School reports sent home to parents 

Friday 28th May 3.00pm End of Term 

Monday 7th June 8.45am Children return to school after half term holidays 

Well done Rabbits with an attendance of 

99.1% for the week beginning 26th April 

 

The whole school attendance for that week 

was 95.3%. 

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. Please 

ensure your child attends every day and not 

take holidays in term time. 

  

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O every 

day, Here. Every day. Ready to learn. On 

time. 

 


